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27th March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

We are excited to announce the appointment of a new Head of Year 9 as your child’s main 

pastoral link alongside their tutor. 

Mr Bond is pursuing a new role within the school and as a result Mr Daniel Judd has been 

appointed to the position of Head of Year at least for the remainder of the academic year. We 

are extremely excited as Mr Judd begins his new role and know that he will continue and build 

on the outstanding work done by Mr Bond. 

Your child will be introduced to Mr Judd next week in their celebration assembly. 

Below is a message from Mr Judd by way of introduction: 

I am so excited to begin as Head of Year 9. I cannot wait to share and celebrate all the successes 

of our scholars and support them in their journey at Isca Academy. Equally, I hope to build strong 

relationships with all the families within our community as we all drive our scholars to succeed in 

their lives at school. 

Be assured that your child will continue to have the same level of outstanding pastoral 

provision. Please do continue to contact your child’s tutor as their initial pastoral link going 

forward. Should you wish however to contact Mr Judd directly please use the following email: 

djudd@iscaexeter.co.uk.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Henry Goldson 

Assistant Headteacher 
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